## England name of the second of

## Kind Words we Appreciate

Above are Jo and Austin Handley of Chesterfield, Suffolk, England and her sister Linda Morton of Valdosta. They were museum visitors during the summer. Although our guest register has no specific place for comments we found kind words from the Handleys later when reviewing the register to get addresses for future newsletter and program mailings. The Handleys left these kind words for us. "An excellent museum and very helpful with much knowledge."

## Museum Visitors and Activities



Above: Drew Johnson and Alan Morgan

Alan Morgan, formerly on museum Staff came by the museum when visiting in Valdosta and donated Lowndes High Georgia Bridgemen Marching Band items from his era for the archives. Drew who also played for the Bridgemen when in high school began processing the acquisition. Alan began as an intern at the museum, became curator and Executive Director before leaving in 2001 to attend Baptist seminary. He and wife April have two children and live in Pensacola, FL.



**Above left:** Three groups from different Children's Network Adventure Summer Camps enjoyed the slide show, scavenger hunts and outdoor activities. **Above right:** Highland Christian School eight graders tour the outdoor exhibits before leaving the museum. **Below:** Some of the group from South Street Community Care House at the museum. We had many other groups and on site/ off site programs during the recent months.





**Above:** Patti and David Wessling of Gainesville, FL. They were by looking for Moody AFB information where he was stationed in 1969-70 as a jet engine mechanic for T37s and T38s. We had Moody yearbooks, etc. of his era.